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WilmerHale Advises State Street Corporation in Follow-On
Public Offering of Senior Notes

DECEMBER 4, 2018

On December 3, 2018, State Street Corporation announced the closing of a registered public
offering of Senior Notes totaling $1 billion. State Street issued $500,000,000 aggregate principal
amount of Fixed-to-Floating Rate Senior Notes due 2024 and $500,000,000 aggregate principal

amount of Fixed-to-Floating Rate Senior Notes due 2029.

The WilmerHale deal team representing State Street was led by Mark Borden and Erika
Robinson and included Julie Hogan Rodgers, John Sigel, Andrew Langworthy and Jasmine
Haddad.

Read this article for more information.
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